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• Per the informal discussions with the Architectural & Historic Board of Review, 
the family is researching a more aesthetically pleasing garage door for the 
addition.

• A final selection has not been made at this time, however the attached pictures 
reflect the style of door that we feel will enhance the overall appearance of the 
garage.

• Once the project is approved, we will submit to the board a final door selection, 
with the understanding that the board must approve the door before installation.







Over 30% of the homes in their 
neighborhood (along Sussex Road 
and Atterbury Blvd.) have street-
facing garage doors.
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